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Thomas Webster

From: Green, Victoria - Oxfordshire County Council <Victoria.Green@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 01 July 2024 14:43

To: Thomas Webster

Subject: Apps. 21/03266/F, 21/03267/OUT, 21/03268/OUT

Dear Thomas, 

I hope you are the right person to ask about all of these applications for Baynards Green. 

I am in the process of responding to the above applications – I have been consulted by CDC on 
21/03267/OUT and via Single Response for the other two. An archaeological evaluation on the 
site recorded remains which will need to be investigated via conditioned mitigation in the southern 
half of the eastern parcel – I have recommended these conditions in my response sent to CDC for 
21/03267/OUT. 

No archaeological deposits which will require further mitigation were recorded in the western land 
parcel, which is subject to apps. 21/03266/F and 21/03268/OUT. Will it confuse the responses if I 
ask for archaeological mitigation conditions on one of the applications but not on the other two 
related applications? 

Kind regards,

Victoria 

Victoria Green BA (Hons.) MA PCIfA
Planning Archaeologist 
Oxfordshire County Archaeological Services 

Tel: 07922 848811
victoria.green@oxfordshire.gov.uk
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